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The walk-ability of a neighborhood is essential for a healthy community. To allow developers to add
more density to our neighborhood without providing their fair share of spaces for services to support
that community growth is just bad city management. It would be wreck-less not to address this now
because after the properties are developed its too late. The opportunity to keep our neighborhood
accessible is now! Please, act in favor of our neighborhood and vote yes to include the proposed
amendment for ground floor active use in Arbor Lodge!
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